

Dear Friends at Hillel of Buffalo,

Congratulations on celebrating your 75th anniversary! The UB community is grateful that you have created a campus community for our Jewish students for more than seven decades.

Since its founding, Hillel of Buffalo has provided students at UB and other colleges and universities in the region with opportunities to develop their interests in Judaism, promote their academic and future success, and participate in a welcoming and inclusive community. UB is proud to host Hillel of Buffalo, and we look forward to continuing to partner with Hillel International in support of Jewish students at UB and in the region.

Congratulations on reaching this milestone!

Sincerely,

A. Scott Weber

A. Scott When

Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs